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LANKEY'S CREEK SOLDIERS'

MEMORIAL HALL.

OPENING CEREMONY.

The opening of the abovehalltook
placelast Fridaynightin the presence

of a very largenumber,visitorscom
ing from Holbrook, Tumbarumba, Jin
gellic, Walwa,and elsewhere.

The building,whichis of smallcor
regatediron, is 40ft. by 25ft. with a
bungalowroof,threedoorsand six
windows. The contractor for the work

The secretaryfor the openingwas
Mrs. B. Alexander,who had every-
thing in order.
Mr. W. Richards (president)|

occupiedthe chair,and priorto the,
ceremonythe UnionJack was dipped

in honorof the
occasion, whilstthe

audiencestood in silence.

The presidentsaid he was very
pleasedto see much a largenumber

in honorof the
occasion,

andhadmuchjpleasure

in
calling

on Cr. F. W. Nolan,

president of the Holbrook Shire,to
perform the opening ceremony.
Cr. Nolansaidit affordedhim great

openingceremony of the Lankey's

Creek Soldiers' Memorial Hall. He

feltit was a great compliment

to him
to be asked to do it. The building

was a creditto the people.He wish
ed them successand trustedthey would

have many nights
entertainment.

He
had much pleasurein

declaring
the

building open.
An invitation was extended to all

to come insideand the chairmansaid

theywereall veryproud the hallwas

of the committee he thankedall, and
trustedthey would receivethe same
supportin the futureas they had in
the past.He had much pleasurein
presenting

Cr. Nolanwith a golden

key in honorof the
occasion.

(Ap
plause.)

Cr. Nolan thanked them very sin
cerely for their

presentation.

He would
keepit as a tokenas longas he lived

and would then handit on to his boy.

He greatlyappreciated their gift.
Three cheerswere then given for

Cr. Nolan.

Mr. F. J. Gifford,on behalf of the
Holbrook people, thankedthem for the
opportunity

to say a few words.He

opportunity

to say a few words.He
was

surprised
to see such a fine build

ing, and
congratulated

the people of
Lankey'sCreek on their effort.It
was most commendable to have such

a
building

in honor of the
soldiers

who
had left the district.

Mr. Pollock thanked the peoplefor
their able supportwhilst workingfor
the building.

The hall was then cleared for
dancing,which was indulgedin until
the breakof day. The musicwas
supplied by the Tumbarumba
orchestra.

To the ladies a word of congratu

lationmust be extendedfor the beauti

ful set out supper provided, whichwas
greatly appreciated.


